





October 12, 1998








Ms. Juanita Porter


IMC Branch


Energy Division


California Public Utilities Commission


505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 4002


San Francisco, CA   94102





Re:	Substitute Sheet


		PG&E Advice 1811-E





Dear Ms. Porter:





Attached are 6 copies of substitute sheets for the above-captioned filing. Sheet No. 16052-E* should replace Sheet No. 16052-E, and Attachment II* should replace Attachment II.  





PG&E discovered an error in the calculation of the account charge portion of the Billing and Payment Data Processing Fee.  The charge listed in the tariff, $1.59 per account per month, submitted on October 7, is in fact an annual figure.  The correct fee is $0.13 per account per month.





There were no changes to the Table of Contents or Attachment I.





Please call me at 973-1602 if you have any questions or problems.





Sincerely,














Laura McCulley


Regulatory Relations








cc:	Kathryn Auriemma, Energy Division


	Advice Letter Service 
